
 

  

 

SERVICE ALERT 
 

 
May 12, 2023 

      
French Creek Pollution Control Centre – Potential Increase in Odour Emissions 

The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) is performing maintenance and repair of the digesters and 
integrated odor control system at the French Creek Pollution Control Center (FCPCC) over the next several 
weeks. During this time, there may be elevated noise levels during work hours, an increase in the 
frequency of service and delivery trucks, and higher-than-normal odours.   

No excessive odor emissions have been detected to date. With the onset of unseasonably warm weather 
over the coming days, higher-than-normal odours from the facility may occur until temperatures return 
to seasonal levels. Residents can report odour-related concerns to FCPCC staff at 250-248-5794 during 
regular business hours. 
 
These essential maintenance and repair tasks will enable the system to perform more efficiently and result 
in a more efficient odor reduction system. We appreciate residents’ understanding and patience while we 
aim to complete this work as quickly as possible. For more information about the French Creek Pollution 
Control Center, visit  rdn.bc.ca/french-creek-pollution-control-centre. 

For more information, please contact: 
 Wastewater Services  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-390-6560 

 rcu@rdn.bc.ca 
 

https://www.rdn.bc.ca/french-creek-pollution-control-centre
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